
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
May 4, 2010 

 
Dear Readers, 
 
We are proud to present you with the Spring 2010 edition of Sabiduria. 
 
Congratulations to the authors we are publishing this semester, and thank you for all the 
submissions we received. With your help we can continue to publish the best research 
papers our honors students produce at Palm Beach State College. We encourage 
those of you who have written research papers this semester, or in previous semesters, 
to submit them to be reviewed for publication in the next edition of Sabiduria. Our 
thanks go out to our team of reviewers who helped us to select the papers for this 
edition. We had a great team and appreciate all the work that they put into the review 
process. We would also like to thank Professor Baird, for helping us complete the 
review process, and all of the staff at Palm Beach State College who helped us to 
organize our meetings. Congratulations again to those who have been published. We 
hope you enjoy the Spring 2010 edition of Sabiduria! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Joseph Rosansky     Joe Mulvey 
Co-Editor     Co-Editor 

  
 

 


